
PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Special Meeting  

August 1, 2023 

Secretary’s Report 

 

The Putnam Board of Education met in special session on Tuesday, August 1, 2023 at 6:00 PM 

at Renee’s Bistro and Catering.  

Attendance:  Tabetha Babcock, Laure LaBonte, Michael Morrill, Chad Neal, James Purdon, 

Carolyn Riendeau, Christopher Steinbrick and Jill Zangerl 

Absent: Jamie Heath 

Others: Steven Rioux, Superintendent 

 

The meeting began at 6:03 PM 

1. BUSINESS 

a. Putnam Elementary Roof Project Request 

Christopher Steinbrick made a motion to request from the Town of Putnam that the 

roof at Putnam Elementary School be replaced. The motion was seconded by Laure 

LaBonte and passed unanimously. 

b. Board of Education Representative for the PES Roof Project  

Christopher Steinbrick made a motion to have James Purdon represent the BOE on 

the Roof Project Building Committee. The motion was seconded by Tabetha Babcock 

and passed unanimously. 

c. Review Strategic Plan End-of-Year Updates 

d. General Discussion Regarding Educational Trends 

e. Board Goals 

Michael Morrill made a motion to adopt the Board goals as presented. The motion 

was seconded by Tabetha Babcock and passed unanimously. 

 

2. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at 7:44 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Carolyn Riendeau 

Board Secretary 


